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Rehab Hospital DRG Notification  

New Hampshire Healthy Families thanks you for being a part of our network. 

Attn: Rehab Hospitals  

NH Healthy Families has been made aware of an issue that has been identified 
regarding reimbursement for Rehab Hospitals. As a result of changes with ICD-10, 
diagnosis codes that previously mapped to Diagnosis Related Groupers (DRG) 945 or 
946 are no longer mapping to these DRG groups. As a result, claims are mapping to an 
acute care DRG, which does not allow for a flat rate payment for a rehab facility.    

NH Healthy Families is working closely with DHHS to review this issue. Until notified 
otherwise, providers should continue to submit claims as usual.  

Thank you for your patience as we work through this issue. Please contact your Provider 
Network Specialist with any questions.  

 

Thank You,  

NH Healthy Families  

 


